
 

 

Bloomingdale Senior High School 

Welcome Back Letter 

2023-2024 

 

Bulls, 

 

We are extremely excited and eager to welcome all of you to the “Bull Pen” for the 
2023-2024 school year! I hope you are each ready for a great school year full of educational 
opportunities and memorable activities/events. I look forward to seeing each of you on August 
10th. For now, please review the information below so you are prepared and ready for a 
successful start to the school year.   

Our open house is currently scheduled for Monday, August 7th from 5:00-7:00 p.m. All 
new students/families to Bloomingdale (regardless of grade level) will be invited to attend an 
informational meeting the evening of open house from 5:00-6:00P.M. Parents/families will 
meet in our auditorium while students will meet in the gym at 5P.M. After the meeting, feel 
free to meet your teachers and tour our school until 7P.M. All open house information will be 
available via our school website, social media, Canvas (Bloomingdale resource page), and our 
weekly sway (Bulletin). 

All student schedules will be available via canvas beginning August 3rd at 12p.m. 
Please know that we are continuing to balance classes and make changes to the overall master 
schedule. These schedules are tentative and may change before the first day of school.  

Our first day of school is Thursday, August 10th.  All students will report to homeroom 
to obtain a new class schedule. Homeroom locators and other info will be posted on twitter, 
our website, and will be sent out via the BULLetin. The bell schedule for this school year will be 
the same as last year. We will dismiss at 2:40P.M on early release Monday’s, and 3:40 P.M on 
non-early release days. The hours for the first week of school are as follows; Thursday and 
Friday, 8:40A.M.-3:40P.M. Please check the district student calendar for more important dates 
via https://www.sdhc.k12.fl.us/calendar/.  

We will continue to communicate information during the summer and throughout the 
year using different outlets of communication. Please follow Bloomingdale on twitter 



 

@BloomingdaleSHS, on Facebook (Bloomingdale Senior High School), and on our website. We 
will also be sending our BULLetin newsletter once a week to all our families outlining important 
information and dates. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school at 813-
744-8018. 

 

Once again, on behalf of our staff, teachers, and administration we look forward to welcoming 
all of you to the 2023-2024 school year! 

 

Go Bulls! 

 

Dr. Marcos Rodriguez 

Principal 

Bloomingdale Senior High School 

 

 

 


